
MEMORANDUM 
 
June 13, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  DPS press conference re: online driver’s license renewal 
 
 
Commissioner Huggins will introduce you.  Major Lane Jenkins is the director of the 
license program.  The new on-line renewal program is scheduled to be on-line and ready 
at 12:00 noon on Friday, June 14. 


